‘DYNAMITE BAY” — AFTER SCHOOL RECREATION PROGRAMME

A report from the Community Development Adviser provided an evaluation of the
Dynamite Bay after school programme, which is currently held one day a week.
The report included details of a proposal to extend the programme to two days per
week and arequest for additional funding to enable thisto proceed.

The Board decided:

1. That this matter be considered by the subcommittee at its meeting on
17 March 1999.

2. That the subcommittee be given power to act, to enable the appropriate
funding to be provided to facilitate the continuation of the Dynamite Bay
programme in the interim.



